
I hope that you've all had an enjoyable week.

This week, children have been enjoying their trips to the school library where they have been
actively engaged in reading. The library has become a hub of curiosity and exploration due to the
appointment of our new librarian Mrs Cudlip. She has made a great start to our school and we
feel very privileged to have her as part of our school community. We are currently planning lots of
exciting opportunities to further enhance our reading across the school - watch this space for
opportunities coming in the future.

Some of our Year 5 children took part in a trip to the Mary Rose museum this week. The day was
filled with historical discoveries and engaging exhibits.The behaviour of our Year 5 children during
the trip was nothing short of exemplary. Their respect, and genuine interest in the historical
artefacts showcased at the Mary Rose museum truly stood out.

It's been a pleasure to witness the positive energy and enthusiasm throughout our school on
Wednesday this week and I wanted to thank all the parents who took the time to join us in
celebrating their children's work achievements during our recent showcase.

While we were of course disappointed that our planned Athlete visit on Wednesday had to be
postponed, we are excited to announce that it has been rescheduled and will now take place next
week on Wednesday 29th November. I know that the children are really looking forward to this
event.

I would also like to thank those of you who shared your positive comments following the recent
Ofsted report for the Junior school. Your kind words have been a source of encouragement and
motivation for our staff. We truly appreciate your ongoing support.

As a reminder, please note that Friday, December 1st, is an INSET day. This means that school
will be closed to all children on this day. Our staff will be engaged in training sessions to enhance
their skills.

Once again, thank you for your continued support, involvement, and commitment to our school
community.

We look forward to more exciting events and achievements in the weeks to come.

Wishing you a wonderful weekend ahead!
Kathryn Wilden
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Click below to see year group updates.
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https://drive.google.com/file/d/1Y1zuN7wf4DyaqekDRbOK9m45BALG6jbg/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1RApwJm0BRKcb1t4aJ1TD_2ybwcuhKkgI/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1J6pogMsfdBT6QbBSLJEvUFf_RXlMdJRv/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1HYRddEeNSJMnyLdoUNv_T4V-d2BSrgTc/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1LcvxFfSGrSGd-mRzIWttqldJVhfFw_6F/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1h19qE_rlzLmtPu-udrK9zoEXOE3Te8jc/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1h19qE_rlzLmtPu-udrK9zoEXOE3Te8jc/view?usp=sharing


DiaryDates

What’s happening next week

Bright is Brilliant Day - Thursday 30th November

Monday 27th November 2023 Year 4 Swimming - Alliance & Endeavour Class 12.30pm Mountbatten

Tuesday 28th November 2023 Flu Immunisations Whole school All Day School

Wednesday 29th November 2023 Athlete Visit ( Rescheduled) All Day School

Thursday 30th November 2023 Sophie's Legacy - Bright is Brilliant All Day School

Friday 1st December 2023 INSET Day All Day School




